

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

July 16, 1992

Victor Chavez Chavez-Grieves Consulting Engineers 4600-C Montgomery Boulevard, NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR PRESBYTERIAN WAREHOUSE ADDITION (J-14/D68A) REVISION DATED JUNE 19, 1992

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Based on the information provided on your resubmittal of June 19, 1992, the revisions as indicated are acceptable.

Please be advised that a separate permit is required for construction within City right-of-way. A copy of this approval letter must be presented when applying for the excavation permit.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E.

Engineering Assistant

xc: Alan Martinez
Darlene Saavedra

BJM/bjf (WP+3225)